
            

    THE PRESIDENT 

           OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

 

 

16 July 2019 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 15 July 2019, I have the honour to inform you that at the 

plenary meeting scheduled for Friday, 19 July 2019, at 3:00 p.m., the General Assembly will 

also consider agenda item 32 titled “Report of the Peacebuilding Commission” to take action 

on the proposal by the Secretary-General of the United Nations, H.E. Mr. Antonío Guterres, 

contained in document A/73/946, regarding the exceptional extension of the term of 

Mr. Oscar Fernandez-Taranco as Assistant Secretary-General for Peacebuilding Support by 

two years, up to 31 October 2021. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 
   María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

   Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York  
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